3. SDPO/Bambooflat further stated that 01 dinghy is required at OP Tirur
for operating between Harbertabad and Jhaukona for shifting jarawas.

In this connection, the Shri. Arun Kumar Jha, ES, AAJVS
informed that 2 fiber boats are under procurement and requested to
arrange a dinghy/boat from some other department on temporary basis.

In this regard Shri. W. Bimal Kumar, ACF, South Andaman
informed that 01 fiber boat is being procured and would be received in 2-
3 weeks which will be provided at Harbertabad for undertaking joint
patrolling which will be suitable to carry on the RIB.

4, SI (Master) SK Ranyal, PMF stated that sometime on receipt of sudden
information, they have to move the RIB at Wandoor and wait for taking
police staff from PS Humfrigunj would delays the response time. Under

such circumstances, he requested for permission to proceed without
taking them.

SP/SA directed him to move under information to concerned PS

and PCR so that in any emergent requirement additional assistance can
be dispatched in time.

5. Shri Arun Kumar Jha, ES, AAJVS pointed out that one police officer
should lead the joint patrolling team. In this regard SDPO/Bambooflat

has informed that the incharge of Police Out Post Tirur is of Sub-
Inspector rank.

6. SDPO/Bambooflat pointed out that certified copy of map is not provided
in time for charge sheeting the trespass case in the jarawa reserve sea. In
this regard SP/SA directed to the representative of PMF to expedite the
same for timely submission of chargesheets.

7. SDPO/Bambooflat pointed out that there are complaints of taking away of
fruits and other household articles of the villagers of Jirkatang and Mile
Tilak by Jarawas during their transportation in AAJVS Truck.

In this matter, ES, AAJVS clarified that the jarawas are very
fond of fruits ie. Banana etc. which they try to pick up from the fields of
the farmers. He further stated that they have some funds to compensate
the losses of the farmers. Such victimized farmers may give their losses to
AAJVS which would be considered.

8. ES, AAJVS pointed out to give static security guard at newly coming up
Jarawa ward at PHC Tushnabad. He also said that when the tourist

seasons starts and asked the hoteliers/guest houses/lodges to sensitize
tourists not to interact with jarawas.

SP/SA stated that all of them are already being instructed
through announcements done at Jirkatang Checkpost, and Do’s & Don'’ts
instructions are also displayed there. SDPO (Bambooflat) has also been
directed to advise the drivers/conductors, tourists and other commuters
of convoy between Jirkatang and Middle Strait not to throw waste on
road from running vehicles, the same should be kept within the vehicle
and should be put in dust bins at Jirkatang and Middle Strait.

9. Shri. S.C. Dey, Asst. Director, South Andaman stated that they have
ensured proper colour coding of fishing dinghies. He further added that
some fishermen are habitual in trespassing in jarawa reserve area for

fishing and expressed that in the event of non recommendation for
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